
 

Resolution of the De Anza Classified Senate, October 2017 

Whereas the De Anza Classified Professionals are committed to serving all De Anza’s 
marginalized students, as declared in the open Letter in Support of Marginalized Students 
unanimously approved in March of 2017; and 

Whereas the De Anza Classified Senate continues to be committed to providing a safe and 
welcoming environment to Deferred Action Childhood Arrival (DACA) students and to 
support their educational goals per the commitment of the State of California; now, 
therefore, be it 

Resolved, that the De Anza Classified Senate: 

1. collaborates with the Office of Equity, the Vasconcellos Institute for Democracy in 
Action (VIDA), and Higher Education For AB540 Students (HEFAS) and will use these 
partnerships to provide professional development to enhance service to all students; and 

2. urges all Classified Professionals to be engaged in the mission of De Anza College of 
supporting “students of every background.”  

 

Unanimously approved by the De Anza Classified Senate October 10, 2017 

 

 


